
SCHEDULE

DAY 1 - Sunday Jul, 24 DAY 4 - Wednesday Jul, 27

DAY 5 - Thursday Jul, 28

DAY 6 – Friday Jul, 29

DAY 2 - Monday Jul, 25

8:30AM - 8:00PM 8:00AM - 9:30AM

8:00AM - 9:30AM

8:00AM - 9:30AM

1:30PM

1:30PM

1:30PM

8:30PM

8:30PM

8:30PM

8:00AM - 9:30AM

1:30PM - 2:30PM

8:30PM

8:00PM - 9:00PM

9:30AM - 10:30AM

9:30AM - 10:30AM

9:30AM - 10:30AM

10:30AM - 11:30AM

10:30AM - 11:30AM

10:30AM - 11:30AM

4:00PM - 5:30PM

4:00PM - 5:30PM

4:30PM - 7:30PM

5:30PM - 7:00PM

5:30PM - 7:00PM

9:30AM - 11:00AM

9:00PM - 10:00PM

11:00PM - 12:30PM

5:00PM - 6:00PM

Main Hall Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

Main Hall

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN FIELD

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN FIELD

MAIN FIELD

MAIN FIELD

TEATRO LUIS 
ARAGONÉS

MAIN FIELD

MAIN FIELD

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

Main Hall

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

AULA ZAMORA

Arrivals Breakfast

Breakfast

Breakfast

Lunch

Lunch

Lunch

Dinner

Dinner

Dinner

Breakfast

Lunch

Dinner

Opening Presentation

Group A and B Training

Group A and B Training

Game Group B

Group A and B Training

Group A and B Training

Game Group A

Game Group A

Game Group A

Final Ceremony and
Players Selection

Game Group B

Game Group B

Group A and B Training

Dinner

Group A and B Training

Sports Nutritionist Talk

Official The Showcase 
transportation service to 
the airport every hour

Official The Showcase 
transportation service to 
the airport every hour

Group B Training (main 
field) / Group A Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group A Training (main 
field) / Group B Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group A Training (main 
field) / Group B Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group B Training (main 
field) / Group A Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group A Training (main 
field) / Group B Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group B Training (main 
field) / Group A Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

DAY 3 - Tuesday Jul, 26

8:00AM - 9:30AM

12:30PM - 2:00PM

3:30PM - 5:00PM

8:30PM

9:30AM - 10:30AM

10:30AM - 11:30AM

2:00PM - 3:30PM

Main Hall

Main Hall

MAIN FIELD

Main Hall

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN & SMALL 
FIELD

MAIN FIELD

Breakfast

Lunch

Game Group B

Dinner

Group A and B Training

Group A and B Training

Game Group A

Group A Training (main 
field) / Group B Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

Group B Training (main 
field) / Group A Aerobic 
Activation training (Small 
Field)

DAY 7 - Saturday Jul, 30

8:00AM - 9:30AM

10:00AM

Main Hall

Main Hall

Breakfast

Check-out




